NRWG Report to ROS

March 30, 2012
The NERC Reliability Working Group (NRWG) met on Friday, March 30th, 2012.

During the March 30th meeting, the NRWG welcomed Scott Jackson and Dan Keuker of the Texas RE, for a Q&A session. During this session, NRWG members engaged the Texas RE auditors in many, various compliance questions and provided valuable feedback to Texas RE, pertaining to standard applicability and consistency issues. 
Also, the NRWG members held discussions on the following NERC standards and revision request(s):

· PRC-023

· NUC-001

· PRC-004

· NPRR425

· Upcoming NOGRR – Misoperation reporting

In the afternoon, the NRWG held its first closed session, during which the group discussed audit preparation, and other compliance details. 
Some members of the group expressed travel concerns and availability of resources to meet monthly; therefore, the next official NRWG meeting will be held on Thursday, June 28th.
